
 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF THE ROUGE RIVER ROAD 

 

Temporary closure of Chemin de la Rivière-Rouge: Given the major repair work taking place 
on Chemin de la Rivière-Rouge, it will be temporarily closed according to the table of dates 
and addresses indicated below. 

Possible detour: When the road is closed, it will be possible to use a detour via Route 327 
through the municipality of Arundel. 

Closing time: When closed and according to the schedule specified below, Chemin de la 
Rivière-Rouge is closed between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. The road is always open in the 
evening and on weekends. 

Dates Addresses affected by the closure 
JULY 15TH 2024 North of 512 ch. de la Rivière-Rouge 
JULY 16TH 2024 South of 488 ch. de la Rivière-Rouge 
JULY 17TH 2024 North of 270 ch. de la Rivière-Rouge 
JULY 18TH 2024 South of 296 ch. de la Rivière-Rouge 

 

 

Update and news: News and updates regarding the work on Chemin de la Rivière-Rouge will 
be published on the Municipality’s website at: www.harrington.ca. You can also contact us 
by telephone at 819-687-2122 ext. 3206. 

We are aware of the inconveniences caused by such a situation, and we would like to thank 
you for your understanding and your valuable collaboration. 


